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March 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Dan Devine 
and Members of the Common Council 
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue 
West Allis WI 53214 
 
Mayor Devine and Common Council Members: 
 
Attached is a report and recommendations from the City’s Benefit Consultant regarding 
Post 65 Medicare Retiree Health Plan Options.    
 
We look forward to briefly discussing this information and possible next steps at the 
Administration and Finance Committee Recess Meeting on March 6, 2018 and in detail 
at the Special Administration and Finance Meeting on March 20, 2018.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rebecca N. Grill 
City Administrator 
 
 
 
 


